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June 30, 2014



VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Re:	Rainier View Water Company, Inc. - Treatment Surcharge - Third Revision of Sheet No. 34.1 Canceling Second Revision of Sheet No. 34.1 

Dear Mr. King:

The purpose of this filing is to implement a Treatment Surcharge for the construction of facilities to treat manganese and iron problems.  The manganese and iron problems are a source of frequent customer complaints.  While these contaminants are viewed as secondary contaminants by the Department of Health, they are a matter of dissatisfaction for customers.  

The Treatment Surcharge is seventy-five cents per month per service connection and will expire July 31, 2019, or upon the collection of $797,745 for principle, interest, taxes and fees, whichever is first.  Please note this Treatment Surcharge will fund seventy percent of the project.  The remaining thirty percent will be funded by the Company.

Engineering reports supporting the construction of the treatment facilities are provided to Commission Staff under separate cover.

A copy of the notice to the customers sent out today is attached.




[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,



RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/ cs

cc:	Client (via e-mail)



3



